
2nd January 1995

Dear Dr. Alderdice,

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours sincerely,

Cllr. Gary McMichael

Party Leader

Dr. John Alderdice 
Alliance Party 
88 University Street 
Belfast

I would be grateful if we could arrange a meeting to exchange views on the present 
political situation. Our last meeting was positive and constructive, and I believe it is 
important for us to build upon that.

If you are prepared to meet, I can be contacted at the above number or on 0850 
315293 to arrange a suitable date and venue.
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